
METRO REGIONAL PARKS AND GREENSPACES

Greenspaces Technical Advisory Committee

Meeting Notes: GTAC/Quarterly Trails Meeting 
January 10, 2001 
1 to 3 p.m.
Metro Regional Center, rm. 370

Regional Trails and Greenways Plan
Mel Huie of Metro's Regional Parks and Greenspaces Department led the group through several 
documents related to the Regional Trails and Greenways Plan for discussion and approval. A few 
changes were made to the Glossary of Terms and the Criteria for Determining Regionally 
Significant Trails and Greenways behove they were unanimously approved (see attached for 
approved versions). The proposed additions of the North Willamette River iGreenway Trail, the 
Willamette Trolley Shoreline Trail, the East Buttes Loop Trail and the Sullivan's. Gulch/Banfield/I-84 
Corridor Trail to the Regional Trails and Greenways Plan were all unanimously approved (see 
attached for more information). The group began discussion of the matrix.of ^comments received 
about the Regional Trails and Greenways Map. This discussion will continue.atthe February 
meeting.

MTIP Update
Bill Barber of Metro's Transportation Department presented information about the Metropolitan 
Transportation Improvement Program. Since the meeting, the Metro Council has approved the 
project nomination process and the project solicitation period has been extended through April 2. 
For more Information, call Metro's transportation hotline at 503-797-1900 option 2.

GTAC Roster Review and Update
Heather Nelson Kent of Metro's Regional Parks and Greenspaces Department distributed the 
current roster of GTAC representatives. Metro Is updating its records and will be asking the 
jurisdictions to confirm their representatives, probably via e-mail.

Next GTAC Meeting: February 14,1 to 3 p.m., Metro Regional Center


